TO:
INFRASTRUCTURE AND SERVICES COMMITTEE
FROM:
THE DIRECTOR OF WORKS AND SERVICES
MEETING DATE:
MONDAY 26 JUNE 2017
	Contract 812 Unsealed surfaces maintenance 2017-2020


Report Prepared by:
Russell Pearson – Roading Manager
Summary

	This contract is for the maintenance of the 111 km unsealed road pavements, and is currently being publically tendered.  This contract is for a period of three years and has the options to extend to a further two years.  It is planned that following tendering, the contract will be awarded under the existing delegated authority of the Chief Executive and Director of Works and Services.


Recommendations

That this report is received and is noted.
Implications

	1.
	Has this been provided for in the Long Term Plan/Annual Plan?

Yes

	2.
	Is a budget amendment required?

No

	3.
	Is this matter significant in terms of Council’s Policy on Significance?

No

	4.
	Implications in terms of other Council Strategic Documents or Council Policy?

No

	5.
	Have the views of affected or interested persons been obtained and is any further public consultation required?

No

	6.
	Has the Child, Youth and Family Friendly Policy been considered?
Report has no implications directly


Financial Implications

This contract will be funded from roading budget allowances.
Background
The current contract for the maintenance of the 111 km unsealed road pavements has now been in place for six years and cannot be extended.

This contract (for a period of three years with an option to extend to a further two years) is currently being publically tendered.  
Some delay has occurred in preparing the contract document.  As a consequence, the tender closes between meetings.  As it is important to start the new contract at the earliest time, the purpose of this report is to request that a tender, once evaluated, may be accepted under the delegated authority of the Chief Executive and Director of Works and Services.

This is a three year contract with an annual value of approximately $240,000 per year which is only a relatively minor contract (in terms of expenditure and not importance of the maintenance activity) in the delivery of the roading activity. 

 Conclusion

This contract is planned to be tendered and accepted under the existing delegated authority of the Chief Executive and Director of Works and Services. 
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